Dear Parents/Carers

School Football Club

You are receiving this letter because your child has expressed an interest in joining the school football club.

The school football club is a newly formed club that will run every **Tuesday** from 8^{th} October 2013, in term time, from $3.30 \, \text{pm} - 4.30 \, \text{pm}$ in the school hall.

The club is open to all children in years 3 and 4 and to all levels of ability; however there are a <u>maximum of 30 places</u> available and places are allocated on a first come, first served basis. <u>You will</u> be notified if your child has a place.

It is my intention to develop the football club into the position where we will be able to compete against other schools at the end of the spring term.

If you have any questions or queries about the school football club then please feel free to contact me at school.

Yours faithfully Mr McDermott (Class 7 Teacher) If your child wishes to attend football club then please fill in this slip and return it to Mr McDermott or the School Office.			
		Name of Child:	Class:
		Medical conditions:	Emergency contact number:
Signed Parent/Carer			